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Officer-Involved Shooting 

 
On Saturday, August 5, 2023, at approximately 1:11 AM, a Columbus Police officer responded 

to a disturbance in the area of S. High St. and Rowe Rd.  

 

While the officer was investigating the disturbance, the suspect charged at the officer with a 

broken bottle and the officers discharged their weapon, striking the suspect. The suspect was 

transported to an area hospital in critical condition and was pronounced deceased at 

approximately 1:55 AM. No officers were injured. 

 

The Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation is investigating the officer-involved shooting by 

CPD. 
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